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Wm. Cochran Keating IV, Esquire O" .
Division of Legal Services Ro: =
Florida Public Service Commission Z>r = -
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Wg T ¢
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 o

Re: Docket No. 000001-EI

Dear Mr. Keating:

Enclosed is Florida Power Corporation’s Supplemental Responses to Staff’s
First Set of Interrogatories, Nos. 4 - 10, and Staff’s First Request for Production
of Documents, Nos. | and 2, propounded upon the Company in the subject docket.
The affidavits are being routed for signature and will be submitted shortly.

The responses to Interrogatory No. 7 and Production Request No. 2 are
subject to a Request for Confidential Classification filed with the Commission.

Accordingly, redacted copies of these responses have been included with this
enclosure.

By copy to the Division of Records and Reporting, I ask that this letter be
filed in the docket to serve as Florida Power Corporation’s notice of response.

Very truly yours,
James A. McGee = g
JAM/kbd =
~ Enclosure

cc: Parties of record
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Division of Records and Reporting (without enclosure)

DOCUMENT

One Progress Plaza, Suite 1500 ¢ Post Office Box 14042 ¢ St. Petersburg, Florida 33733-4042
Phone: (727) 820-5184 e Fax: (727) 820-5519 ¢ Email: james.a.mcgee@fpc.com

A Florida Progress Company


mailto:james.a.mcgee@fpc.com



